
6 CHIEF OFFICER REPORT

The IJB considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) by the
Chief Officer providing a summary of key developments relating to West
Lothian IJB and updating members on emerging issues including those
related to Covid-19.

It was recommended that the IJB note and comment on the key areas of
work and service developments that had been taking place within West
Lothian in relation to the work of the Integration Joint Board.

Further communications to encourage vaccination uptake before the
programme closed were suggested during discussion.

Decision

To note the terms of the report.


